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RETURN TO SCHOOL INFORMATION 
 

School is making careful plans and may re-open to more children from Tuesday 2 June (Monday 1 June 
will be a school closure day for preparation and training). The Government may not make a final decision 
on this until 28 May when it is satisfied that it is safe to do so. Please read carefully so you can decide 
whether you will send your child to school. Plans will only go ahead if we are satisfied all risk assessments 
can be followed. 

 

 

 

West Park will start with a phased opening to these year groups as directed by the 
Government, and this will only be older nursery children who are due to start reception at 
school in September.  

 
Home learning will continue to be provided for year groups 2, 3, 4 and 5 until further notice. 
 

The timetable will begin like this: 
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Day Year groups/children in school 

Monday (except first week) Reception and year 6 + key workers and vulnerable children 

Tuesday Reception and year 6 + key workers and vulnerable children 

Wednesday Key workers and vulnerable children 

Thursday Year 1 and nursery + key workers and vulnerable children 

Friday Year 1 and nursery + key workers and vulnerable children 

The timetable will change in June/July and parents will be informed when other year groups may be included. Our 
priority is safety for everyone. The LA is recommending that year 6 return for three weeks, followed by one week 
home learning and then, from 29 June, a limited transition to allocated secondary school. After June 19, it is anticipated 
that year 6 will not attend primary school. 
 

 
 
 
Pupils will be in groups (bubbles) of up to ten children, 
will not mix with other children at any time during the day 
including lunchtime, and will have a teacher who MAY 
NOT be their usual class teacher.  

 

If you, someone in the household or your child is in an extremely clinically vulnerable group, then 
attendance is not advised.  
Please complete the survey when you receive the text (parents of children in year groups returning first). If 
you have questions, then email or call the school. Stay safe everyone. 
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